
TOWN OF SPRING BROOK 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Budget Hearing on the Proposed Budget for 2021 
of the Town of Spring Brook, Dunn County, Wisconsin, will be held on Monday, 
November 9, 2020, at 7 p.m. at the Spring Brook Town Hall.  The budget summary has 
been posted according to Wisconsin Statutes.  The detailed budget is available upon 
contacting the Town Clerk. 
Mary L. Strand, Clerk 
Town of Spring Brook 
715-664-8545 
 


